
 
 

 

 

August 28, 2024 

 

 

 

Randy Wich, Chairperson 

ICC Nominations Committee 

c/o Will Coffman 

International Code Council 

900 Montclair Road 

Birmingham, AL 35213 

 

RE:  Region V Support for ICC Candidate Steve McDaniel 

 

Dear Mr. Wich: 

 

Region V met on August 21st and interviewed ICC Candidates.  We are proud to support Candidate  

Jim Sayers for re-election to the position as an At-large Board of Director in the 2024 elections.   

 

Mr. Sayers has proven to show dedication, professionalism, and commitment to our profession.  We at 

Region V feel that Mr. Sayers will continue to serve ICC with integrity and provide the services required 

to continue and grow the organization.   

 

Please let me know if you have any questions.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

Jeffrey S. Rettberg 

 
Jeffrey S. Rettberg 

ICC Region V President 


